CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Falcon Heights City Council will meet on February 14, 2024 at approximately 7:00 p.m. at Falcon Heights City Hall, 2077 Larpenteur Avenue West, Falcon Heights, Minnesota 55113, to consider adopting final layout and building designs for the Community Park redesign project. A copy of the plans are available at City Hall or online at www.falconheights.org. 
All persons who desire to speak on this issue are encouraged to attend and will be given an opportunity to be heard at this meeting.  Additional information can be obtained by contacting the City of Falcon Heights at (651) 792-7600 or online at www.falconheights.org. 
Dated: January 31, 2024





____________________________________________ 






Jack Linehan, City Administrator/Clerk
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